
 CITY OF KETTERING 
 NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held by the Kettering City Council in 

Council Chambers at the City of Kettering Government Center, South Building, 3600 

Shroyer Road, Kettering, Ohio on Tuesday, October 12, 2021 at 7:30 p.m. regarding P.C. 

21-016- For a Comprehensive Plan Amendment to add professional office and research 

facilities with mixed use support retail and high density residential as recommended uses 

in the Professional Office and Research category of the Land Use Plan. 

 

Planning Commission held a public hearing regarding P.C. 21-016 on September 20, 2021 

and hereby submits its recommendation to City Council that the requested 

Comprehensive Plan Amendments be approved.  

 

Interested persons are invited to attend this hearing and voice their opinion in regards to 

this case. 

 

LASHAUNAH D. KACZYNSKI 

Clerk of Council 

 


